Northstar Chevelle Club October 27th, 2018 Meeting Minutes

The October 27th, 2018, Northstar Chevelle Club meeting was held in the Waite Park Menards parking lot prior to touring Roy Bernick's (of Bernick's Pepsi) collection. Fifteen members and guests gathered as President Chris Pittman called the meeting to order at 10:35 A.M.

The balance in the checking account was \$2,434, a \$101 decrease from the previous month's balance. The decrease was attributable to new computer software, website, and forum costs.

Hank Millette has the new computer set up and the old one backed up. He will retain the old one for a while prior to removing the hard drive and disposing of the computer.

There will be many open officer positions in 2019, including Vice President, Secretary, and Webmaster. We are also in need of a newsletter publisher. Pending nomination and approval, Hank Millette will assume the President's position, and Mike Sabby will continue as Treasurer.

Bowling and elections will be Saturday, November 10th at Flaherty's in Arden Hills. We will bowl from 3:30 PM to 5:30 PM, followed by a meeting and dinner.

The holiday party will be held Saturday, December 8th, at Mad Jack's in Vadnais Heights.

Official business discussion ended, and the meeting was adjourned at 10:43 A.M.